To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 03 April 2022 12:32:21

Dear Sir,

I am writing to draw your attention to a planning application which might well
spell the end of 'Stonehenge'! As you will be aware this icon of our age has the title of a
"world heritage site' for it's protection. Surely for this reason alone, without considering the
ecological effects to the environment, should this application be passed! I beg that these
considerations be taken into account!

Yours sincerely,

Mirs Eileen Larkin






